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My name is Lauren Deming and I live in Portland.  I support SB525 because it 

creates a path to eliminating the small gas-powered engines that pollute our air, 

endanger our hearing, chase wildlife from our neighborhoods and generally decrease 

our quality of life while harming those who are using them.  SB525 also provides for 

relief for businesses which need to change their equipment, so really we all benefit.  

Please support SB525. 


